

Telephone (603) 673-8855 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE Conservation Commission

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Kristen@brooklinenh.us

http://www.brooklinenh.us

September 14, 2022

Brookline Planning Board Po Box 360 Brookline NH 03033

Re: Application J-19 Site Plan, 46 Route 13

Dear Planning Board Members,

At the September 13, 2022, Conservation Commission meeting the Board had reviewed Case J-19, they have no comments regarding the 36.5 by 49.5 addition. Regarding Storm water management there is a concern with painting and scraping in the driveway.

The Board requests that the Planning Board require all plans that are electronically submitted to the Planning Board not be a low resolution scanned PDF. Should you have any questions please contact the Conservation Commission.

Best Regards, Brookline Conservation Commission